AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

Commissioners: Carl Fischer, Chairman

2017 AUG 10 PM 12: 57

Barbara Littlefield, Vice -Chairwoman Ben Chapman, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

TOWN ELERK

JULY 25, 2017

Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with members Carl Fischer, Barbara Littlefield, Ben Chapman and Dan Hart present. Summer Program Director Jen Mayo was also in attendance.

Minutes from the July 11th meeting were reviewed and accepted with a correction.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Ben reported that Fasano's is all set. They will obtain all necessary permits. The Commission discussed the best place for Fasano's to set up. Jen arranged for the ice cream truck to come between 6-9. The movie should be able to be started by 8:00. The lawn at Noonan will be mow before FMN. Advertising for FMN will be shown on the town message boards. Popcorn will be offered once the movie begins. Jen has ordered games, supplies and awards. Most of the councilors are available for FMN.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Jen reported on the program thus far. She will go to Collins Surgical supplies to purchase ice packs and band aids.

PAWSOX TRIP

The 2nd sign up for this trip was tonight and again there were none. Jen will try to get a group of Teens to go on the trip. Barbara, Carol and Jen will chaperon.

FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

It was decided that the portable restrooms at Crowley and Butler fields can be removed the first week of August.

Carl will work with Mr Fitzgerald on a Fall field prep program.

TEEN PROGRAM

Once the director is hired for the program, it was determined that 2 councilors will be needed. They can work alternate weeks and be available for field trips.

Our next scheduled meetings will be on August 8th and August 22nd at 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Carof Leary

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation Commission